
NOTICE TO QUALIFIED CONTRACTORS 
 

REQUEST FOR PREQUALIFICATION OF BIDDERS 
PREQUALIFICATION GENERAL CONTRACTORS FOR THE  

WINE SPECTATOR WINE EDUCATION CENTER (WEC) PROJECT 
 

NAPA VALLEY COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT 
NAPA, CA 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Napa Valley Community College District of Napa County, 
California, hereinafter referred to as the District, has determined that all prime bidders 
on the Wine Spectator Wine Education Center (WEC) Project must be pre-qualified prior 
to submitting a bid on that project. It is mandatory that all Contractors who intend to 
submit a bid, attend one (1) of the two (2) identical Mandatory Pre-Submittal 
Conferences



Two (2) Identical MANDATORY Pre-Submittal Conferences will be held as follows: 
 

Prequalification Pre-Submittal Conferences:  
 

1st Pre-Submittal Conference:  Wednesday, January 31, 2024, at 

mailto:kburroughs@kitchell.com

